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February 2020 

 

Year 9 Parents’ Meeting – Monday 9 March 2020 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the Year 9 Parents’ Consultation to be held on Monday 9 

March 2020 from 1.30pm - 3.30pm. 

 

Parents are asked to use the Valentine Road entrance and the large playground directly inside 

the gates will be opened for visitors’ parking.  Please walk down to the front Entrance via the 

pathways and follow the directional signs on entering the Building.   

 

The meeting will give you an opportunity to meet some of your daughter’s teachers in order 

to discuss her progress this term.  Please be aware that it will not be possible to speak to all 

of your daughter’s teachers. A number of staff have multiple classes, so demand for some 

staff may be very high.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs O Glasgow 

Head of Year 9  

 

 

 

 

 


